
 

 

STATEMENT OF REASONS 

Proposal of a Toucan Crossing and Shared-Use Path at Ellen Road, Aylesbury 

To address the recurring collision issues on Ellen Road, several proposals have been made to 
enhance safety in this area. 

The table below consists of the proposals and the Road name on which the proposal is being 
made.  

Road Name Type of Proposal 
Reasons for 

Proposal 

Ellen Road J/W 
Churchill Ave, 
Aylesbury  

Revocation of existing uncontrolled 
crossing and replace it with a proposed 
Signalised Toucan crossing 

 
 

 
For avoiding danger  
to persons or other  
traffic using the road 
or any other road or 
for preventing the  
likelihood of any 

such danger arising.  
  

For facilitating the  
passage on the road 
or any other road of 
any class of traffic 

(Including  
pedestrians).  

  
For preserving or 

improving the 
amenities of the 

area through which 
the road runs.  

 

 
Upgrading the southeast footway of 
Ellen Road to shared use path, from 
Orwell Close to the Churchill Avenue 
roundabout (school side) 
 

Upgrading the northeast footway of 
Ellen Road to shared use path, from the 
pedestrian refuge to the Churchill 
Avenue roundabout 
 

 

 

 


